
E D M O N T O N    P U B L I C    S C H O O L S 
 
September 14, 2004 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Delegation of Authority – Superintendent of Schools – 2004 Summer 

Recess
 
ORIGINATOR: E. Schmidt, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent of Schools 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Anne Sherwood 
 

INFORMATION 
 
At the June 15, 2004 board meeting, the board passed a motion delegating authority to 
the superintendent of schools to act during the summer recess on matters that would 
normally be brought to the board. The superintendent reports that no actions were taken 
in accordance with this motion.  
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